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Delegation of Authority—Organizational Approval of Capital Program Management System (CPMS)   
 
 
The campus Capital Program Management System (CPMS) is designed to meet evolving campus business system 
requirements in support of capital planning, design, construction, and maintenance. It uses various roles to 
facilitate the capital review approval process. Organizational approvers provide final approval and prioritization 
for CPMS service requests. The Associate Vice Chancellor serves as the organizational approver for the Business 
and Administrative Services organization. 
  
With this letter I re-delegate to the Financial Operations Officer the aforementioned authority in the absence of 
the Associate Vice Chancellor. In such circumstances, the Financial Operations Officer will advise the Associate 
Vice Chancellor, via email, of the action being taken.   
   
This authority is effective immediately and may not be further re-delegated. It is being issued to enhance 
operational efficiencies. 
 
 
 
      Ron Coley 
      Vice Chancellor, Business and Administrative Services 
 
 
 
Cc: UCR Delegation of Authority Coordinator 
 Office of the Vice Chancellor of Business and Administrative Services 
 Accounting Office 

http://www.ucr.edu/

